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Newsletter of the Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

ARCS MEETING MINUTES 

Nov 11th, 2008 

Meeting called to order by President-Al Franklin at 7:00 pm 

  

Visitors:                    None  

New Member:         None 

Treasurers Report:  Read and Accepted. 

Meeting Minutes:    Read and Accepted.  

Safety:                       None               

Guest speakers:       None 

Old Business:   

Bruce Loughridge is home from hospital and quite happy to be home.   

Membership dues are due.  See Elliot (Club Treasurer) 

Everyone needs to sign a release for our work parties which will release the Parks 



dept. from liability in case someone gets hurt. 

Club decided not to rent a booth at the Monroe Expo.  

The bus deal to the Monroe Expo.  If we rent a bus, it will cost for a 36 passenger 
bus, $24.00 per person.  47 passenger bus $22.06.    It will be decided on next 
meeting. 

New Business: 

Work Party coming up.  Stay tuned. 

U-Control area will need to be marked to determine if we can fly 70 foot lines. 

December meeting will have Christmas gift exchange.  

               1) Gift must be wrapped, about a $12 value. 

               2)  Loren will explain the rules on the day of the Gift Exchange. 

Banquet will be on Jan 10th.  The presentation of the Yearly Awards. 

Verlyn has acquired a RealFlight G3 simulator for the club.  We will need a used 
labtop donated to the club so we may use it for varies flying events at the field and 
for Loren Miller's flight instructors with the yout h.  Please contact Verlyn. 

Open Shop at Paul's.  November 18th at 7 pm.  Directions coming up on the web. 

President Al  will have a fiberglass work shop.  Date to be announced. 

President Al discussed possibility have another rebuilding work shop. 

It was discussed if the Secretary/Treasurer should be made two positions instead of 
the current one.  It was discussed it will be brought up at the next board meeting 
for next year. 

President Al went to the Museum of Flight for a model event.  Maybe next year we 
can bring some of our models. 

Nominations for President: Al Franklin, Loren Mille r,  

Nominations for Vice President:  Greg Tinius 

Nominations for Secretary/Treasurer:    Elliot Burks. 



                                             

2009 Dues:  See Elliot.  Feb. 15th is deadline for 2009 dues.  After that $15 late fee. 

SHOW AND TELL:    Corky brought in a Nitro planes ARF for about $235 
including shipping.  China models Ultimate 120 Bipe.  It went together very well.  
Powered by a 1.25 Saito.   

Harvey brought in his scratch built "Magic".  Harve y enlarged the ARF magic and 
enlarged them to a giant size "Magic".  OS 81 engine.  Greg Tinius covered the 
model. 

Jim brought in a model of a Spruce Goose from Tower Hobbies.  It's covered with 
tissue paper.  It's a static display model. 

Harvey won the show and tell.  Winning prize was 30 minute epoxy. 

Door Prize:   WA Hill won the knife set. 

RAFFLE:    Carried over. 

Greg suggested we change the raffle. It was voted on and agreed.  Details to come. 

QUARTERS:   President Al won.   
 


